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May 24, 2022 
 
Pulaski County Board of Election Commissioners 
501 West Markham Street, Suite A 
Little Rock, AR 72201 
 
Delivered via Email 
 
Dear Pulaski County Board of Election Commissioners, 
 
This letter serves as notification of and resolution by the Pulaski Circuit/County Clerk’s Office regarding 
two separate issues that arose this week, both involving voters placed in the incorrect precinct as a 
result of redistricting following the 2020 Census.  The two issues and resolutions implemented are as 
follows: 
 

1. On May 23rd, 2022, the Pulaski Clerk’s Office was made aware by email notification from the 
Pulaski County Election Department staff that a complaint had been filed with the State Board of 
Election Commissioners from a voter regarding the lack of precinct appropriate candidates on 
their ballot.  Pulaski Clerk staff reviewed the complaint, the voter registration record, and 
redistricting data.  This review determined voters residing in the street file segment of 1800-
2400 N. McKinley Street, Little Rock, were placed in precinct split 98.2 instead of precinct split 
89.2.  Once this discovery was made, staff immediately changed the street file segment.  The 
following four voters cast live within the street segment and voted a ballot for precinct split 
98.2: 

a. Erica E. Sweeney, 1498565; 
b. Sarah K. Drye, 2437841; 
c. Marjorie R. Jenkins, 2455302; 
d. Claude W. Jenkins, 2455303. 

 
2. On May 24th, 2022, the Pulaski Clerk’s Office was made aware by email notification from the 

Pulaski County Election Department staff of a voter’s concerns regarding the information 
reflected on their voter registration card and the voter’s record in VoterView.  Pulaski Clerk staff 
reviewed the concern, the voter registration record, and redistricting data.  This review 
determined voters residing in the street file segment of 4500-5900 N. Locust Street, North Little 
Rock, were placed in precinct split 17.1 instead of precinct split 22.1. Once this discovery was 
made, staff immediately changed the street file segment.  The following eight voters live within 
the street segment and voted a ballot for precinct split 17.1: 

a. Yvonna L. Trammell, 1478601  
b. Cheryl A. Turner, 1628296  
c. Kenneth B. Turner, 1669979 
d. Elizabeth A. Oldridge, 3467472  
e. Kathi L. Howard, 1696599 
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f. Kaitlyn D. Jones, 3913648  
g. Louis R. Zimmerman, 1682591 
h. Leigh A. Felty, 1648617  

 
My staff and I determined that these were clerical errors due to the truncated timeframe in processing 
voter registration database changes as a result of redistricting; however, we acted and corrected the 
discrepancies as soon as these discoveries were made in order to not affect any other voters within the 
street segments. None of the voters made Clerk staff aware of any concern prior to casting their ballots. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter and for your continued service to the citizens of Pulaski 
County. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Terri Hollingsworth 

  
 
 

 


